
 
From: <Scott.Yon@dot.gov> 
To: <dale.a.furney@gm.com> 
Cc: <Emily.Reichard@dot.gov> 
Date: 11/12/2012 08:22 AM 
Subject: RE: Time Extension for EA12-004 
 
 
 
Dale, 
  
When we spoke you mentioned unique circumstances regarding GM staff availability over the next few 
weeks (including company holidays and use of “use‐or‐lose” leave) that prevents your office from 
responding on November 26.  ODI’s IR response extension is normally only a 2 week period however 
your request will be granted due to the circumstances.   
  
Scott 
  
  
  
  
  
Scott Yon 
Direct: 202-366-0139  
Toll Free: 1-877-5 DOT DOT (536-8368) ext 60139  
Fax: 202-366-1767 
  
From: dale.a.furney@gm.com [mailto:dale.a.furney@gm.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2012 2:31 PM 
To: Yon, Scott (NHTSA) 
Subject: Time Extension for EA12-004 
  
Scott 
 
This is a follow-up to our conversation this morning where GM requested a time extension for answering 
the Information Request questions for EA12-004 (GMT360/370 driver door module). 
 
As we discussed, the current due date is November 26, 2012 and GM is requesting a time extension for 
some of the questions until the new due date of December 14, 2012. 
 
Also as we discussed, GM will provide answers to the following on the original due date of November 26, 
2012: 

 Questions 1, 7, 14,15 and 17. 
 GM will also provide the GMW test procedure that we discussed as well as any test results on the 

subject vehicles using this test procedure. 
 
GM will provide answers to the remaining questions no later than December 14, 2012. 
 
Please reply to confirm that you agree with this extension. 
 
 
Thanks 



 
Dale Furney 
General Motors 
Product Investigations 
 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific 
statement to the contrary is included in this message.  
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed. It may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, transmission, 
dissemination or other use, or taking of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or 
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this 
message in error, please contact the sender and delete it from your computer. 


